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SINGAPORE ENVIRONMENT COUNCIL MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
Singapore,  19 June 2023 – Resignation of Ms. Jen Teo Pui Heng 

 

 

 

The Singapore Environment Council (SEC) announced today that Ms. Jen Teo Pui Heng has 

resigned as Executive Director of the SEC with the last date of service on the 30 June 2023. 

The Board accepted Ms. Jen Teo’s resignation to further her personal interests and we thank 

her for her contributions for the past 6 years .  

 

Under her leadership, she has been instrumental in helping SEC navigate the ever important 

evolving sustainability landscape. Her valuable insights, especially with her financial sector 

background, brought fresh views and ideas in helping SEC champion sustainable business 

practices for Singapore. 

 

Mr. Goh Wee Hong, Deputy Executive Director, will undertake the duties of the Executive 

Director in the interim with effect from 1 July 2023. 

 

SEC will announce the appointment of a new Executive Director at an appropriate date. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

About Singapore Environment Council 

 

Established in 1995, the Singapore Environment Council (SEC) enables businesses in their 

sustainability journeys through its globally recognised environmental certification programme 

under the Global Ecolabelling Network (GEN). In line with the national targets outlined in the 

SG Green Plan 2030, SEC focuses on raising public awareness on sustainability issues and 

fosters capability and capacity building through Public Private People (3Ps) partnership. As a 

not-for-profit, non-governmental organisation (NGO), SEC is approved under the Institution of 

Public Character (IPC) which extends tax exemption to donors. 

 

For details, please visit https://www.sec.org.sg 

 

For media enquiries, please contact: 

 

Finn Partners 

 

sec@finnpartners.com  
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